
Young people in and around  
Peterborough and Wisbech are invited 
to  enter a competition to name  the A47 
bridge over the River Nene at Guyhirn.

The bridge is being refurbished as part 
of the National Highways £25 million 
upgrade of the roundabout.

Entrants should send their name idea with a 
short explanation to be in with a chance of 
winning a £25 One for All voucher and seeing 
their chosen name on the plaque at the bridge.

Name that bridge

Email your suggestions to 
a47news@gallifordtry.co.uk  

by Friday 11 February 2022.

Competition rules

Win a  

£25  
voucher

	� Entrants need to email a47news@gallifordtry.co.uk  

with their name, address and a parental contact number 

and their suggested bridge name. 

	� School classes can submit several entries on one email. 

	� Submissions should be made by a responsible adult on 

behalf of the child.

	� The competition is open to those aged between four 

and 16 from schools and youth groups in Peterborough, 

Guyhirn, Wisbech, March and Whittlesea. 

	� Entries close on Friday 11 February 2022.

	� Entrants cannot be a direct relative of anyone working at 

National Highways, Sweco or Galliford Try.

	� No offensive or inappropriate names will be accepted.

	� The team of judges’ decision is final.

	� There is only one entry per person.

	� Entrants agree to have their details shared with the A47 

Guyhirn project team.

	� The winner will be expected to take part in a 

photocall for local media.

National Highways is the wholly government-

owned company responsible for modernising, 

maintaining and operating England’s 

motorways and major A roads.
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